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PUBLIC ANNOUNCEMENT & PRESS RELEASE 

 

 

TO:  Boone County Commission, Media & Others 

 

FROM:   Bryan Boyce, Road Maintenance Superintendent    

 

DATE: August 20, 2013  

 

EVENT: Road Work in Georgetown Subdivision 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

 

Beginning Tuesday, August 20, 2013,  and running through September 

19, 2013, Boone County Public Works crews will be replacing sections 

of Bristol Court and Pickford Place in Georgetown Subdivision.   

 

“No Parking” signs have been placed in the streets.  Any vehicle left in 

the street during work hours of 7:00 a.m. to 6:00 p.m. Monday thru 

Friday will be towed at the owners expense. 

 

Please use caution in all construction/work zones, and find an alternate 

route when deemed necessary. 

 

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact Boone County 

Public Works at 573-449-8515.  Thank you for your cooperation.  

 


